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Fiduciary rule 

The fiduciary rule is one law designed to look out for working people. 

The Department of Labor approved this common-sense rule toward the end 

of the Obama administration. It requires financial advisers to put the best 

interests of retirement savers first. Wall Street hates this rule and has spent 

millions on lobbyists to stop it. That's because without the rule, Wall Street 

brokers and other advisers have been allowed to fatten their own paydays 

at our expense. Now they may get their way because the Trump 

administration is trying to weaken or even roll back this critical rule. 

DO NOT side with Wall Street over working people-robbing families of 

their hard-earned retirement savings. According to the Council of Economic 

Advisers, retirement savers lose $17 billion each year because Wall Street 

advisers are not required to provide advice in the best interests of their 

clients. 

Working people deserve a government that works for them, not one that rigs 

the rules in favor of Wall Street. I demand an economy that works for all 

of us, not just the wealthy. Protecting the retirement security of working 

people is part of that. 

Suzanne Hesh 

Retired voter in Tucson, 86718 
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